
 

 

 
 

20th February 2017 

 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
 
Year 1 trip to Sidmouth Town Centre  

 
To support their learning about our inquiry this term, ‘How we organise ourselves’, Year 1 are 
planning a trip to Sidmouth Town Centre and Beach (no swimming or paddling on this occasion) 
on Tuesday 28th February 2017 (next week). We will be looking at the features of our town that 
make this a great place to live but also at the amenities available to support our community, and 
will include a visit to Sidmouth Lifeboat for a talk from the senior coxswain about the important 
work that they do.  

 
We will be leaving the school site at 9:00am on foot and we will return in time for lunch. The 
children will be required to wear their normal school uniform and a warm coat. I will arrange for 
your child to be provided with a morning snack. There is no cost for the trip but they may wish to 
bring £1 spending money to buy something from the RNLI while we are there.  

 
If you have any queries, please let me know or email mandy.pulling@iesmail.com  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
Mandy Pulling  - Year  1 Teacher  
.......................................................................................................................................................... 

 
 
 
I agree to my child’s attendance on their trip to Sidmouth on Tuesday 28th February 2017. 

 
 
Child’s Name ……………………………….. Year …………………..…………... 

 
Parent Signature ……..……………………….  Date…………………..………..…. 

 
 


